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PUBLIC NOTICE

The Council for the Town of Brigus is in receipt of an
application for an “Electrical Contracting Business” located
at 104 Englishtown Road. This property is designated
Historic Townscape in the Town’s Municipal Plan and
Development Regulations where such uses are listed as
discretionary. In accordance with the Town Development
Regulations, Council must provide public notice of such
discretionary uses and consider representation prior
to making a decision on the application. Any person or
persons wishing to make representation in this regard
should do so, in writing, to be received at the Town Hall

on or before 12 Noon, Monday, November 11, 2024.

This notice may also be viewed on the Town of Brigus
website “Public Notice.”

Elizabeth Margetan

Town Clerk/Manager




